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Madam Chair, 

 The Holy See commends the Commission on Population and Development for 
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Moreover, we share our regret that, on the 30th anniversary of the International 

Day of the Family, this Commission was unable to reaffirm one of the fundamental 

principles of the ICPD Plan of Action, namely that “the family is the basic unit of society 

and as such should be 


